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Bonnie Filipovic

From: James VanPernis < >
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 10:40 PM
To: PlanningCommission AP
Cc: John Cordes
Subject: I Encourage you Sunnyvale Planning Commissioners to support the BPAC's 

recommendations being included within the Downtown Specific Plan

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links. 
 
Dear Sunnyvale Planning Commissioners, 
 
I am sending this email to encourage you all, during your July 27th meeting, to vote in support the BPAC’s additional 
recommendations being specifically included within the Downtown Specific Plan. 
 
I also, in general, encourage you all to vote to support the Downtown Parking Study Issues Recommendations’ (agenda 
item #2). 
 
Thank you for your time and attention regarding these issues. 
 
Jim van Pernis - a Sunnyvale resident homeowner since 1981. 
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Bonnie Filipovic

From: Kathleen Meagher >
Sent: Saturday, July 25, 2020 3:54 PM
To: PlanningCommission AP
Subject: Downtown Parking Study Issues Recommendations

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links. 

Planning Commission,  
 
I am writing to encourage you to support the Downtown Parking Study Issues Recommendations. I would especially urge 
you to support the recommendations from the Sunnyvale BPAC to remove all on-street parallel parking (excluding ADA 
accessible spaces, pickup/dropoff spaces and short term parking) and to see that all residential and commercial parking 
be unbundled - except for owner occupied. 
 
I am a 45-year resident of the City and frequent bicyclist. I often go by bike either to or through downtown on my way to 
errands or appointments in Sunnyvale and Mountain View. I would feel much safer as a bicyclist (and occasional 
pedestrian) if cars were parked in the underutilized downtown parking garages rather than the street. I love that 
Murphy Street is currently car-free. 
 
I believe if downtown were safer for both bicyclists and pedestrians more residents would opt to walk, bike, or take 
public transit to downtown, helping Sunnyvale in its efforts to reach its greenhouse gas reduction goal while also 
implementing some of the strategies put forth in the Climate Action Playbook. 
 
Lastly, I urge you to include the BPAC's recommendations in the Downtown Specific Plan. Fewer cars on the streets in 
downtown will make Sunnyvale a greener, safer, more livable city. 
 
Thanks you for your time and consideration of my views, 
Kathy Meagher 
Sunnyvale Resident 
Member, Silicon Valley Bicycle Coalition 
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Bonnie Filipovic

From: Planning AP
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:28 AM
To: Bonnie Filipovic; PlanningCommission AP
Subject: FW: Please make downtown Sunnyvale better for biking and walking.

And another one . . . 
 
Jon 
 

From: Sharlene Liu   
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 9:57 PM 
To: Planning AP <planning@sunnyvale.ca.gov>;  
Subject: Please make downtown Sunnyvale better for biking and walking. 
 

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links. 

Dear Planning commissioners, 
 
I urge you to approve the recommendations and the additional recommendations requested by 
the Sunnyvale Bicycle and Pedestrian Commission in the Downtown Specific Plan.   Please support 
the ‘Downtown Parking Study Issues Recommendations’ in general. Please support the recommendations 
from the Sunnyvale BPAC:    

1. Remove all on-street parallel parking, excepting Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

accessible parking spaces, pickup/drop-off spaces, and short term parking spaces.  

2. Strongly recommend that all parking, both residential and commercial, be unbundled within the 

district, except for owner occupied  

 
Thank you, 
Sharlene Liu 
Sunnyvale resident at  
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Bonnie Filipovic

From: Planning AP
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:24 AM
To: Bonnie Filipovic; PlanningCommission AP
Subject: FW: Please make downtown Sunnyvale better for biking and walking.

Hey Bonnie, 
 
Think this one is more your speed. 
 
Jon 
 
 

 
 

Follow us on: 

     

Jon de Ridder 
Administrative Aide 
Community Development Department 
Planning Division 
 
Phone:  408-730-7402 
Planning Answer Point: 408-730-7440 
Sunnyvale.ca.gov 
 
*Due to the shelter in place order for Santa Clara County, the 
Sunnyvale Community Development Department is closed to in-
person services. Limited staff services, such as obtaining zoning 
information, are available via email 
at planning@sunnyvale.ca.gov. You may also visit the City 
webpage for updates 
- https://sunnyvale.ca.gov/news/topics/coronavirus.htm. 

 
 
 
 

From: Steve Archer <   
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 5:39 PM 
To:  Planning AP <planning@sunnyvale.ca.gov> 
Subject: Please make downtown Sunnyvale better for biking and walking. 
 

ATTN: Email is from an external source; Stop, Look, and Think before opening attachments or links. 

Dear Planning commissioners,  
 

I support the ‘Downtown Parking Study Issues Recommendations’ in general and additionally encourage 

the Planning Commission to support the recommendations from the Sunnyvale BPAC:   
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1. Remove all on-street parallel parking, excepting Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 

accessible parking spaces, pickup/drop-off spaces, and short term parking spaces.  

2. Strongly recommend that all parking, both residential and commercial, be unbundled within the 

district, except for owner occupied 

 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
Steve Archer 
Sunnyvale resident and avid cyclist  




